
                              
          
                              

                                                           
  
Committee Secretary  
Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration 
P.O. Box 6100  Parliament House 
Canberra  ACT. 2600 
  
             Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
                      I am at a complete loss as to why another inquiry is being held into this 
matter, as to the very poor treatment of the Commonwealth 
                      Goverment employees pension systems CSS and PSS also our fellow 
ADF pensioners. 
  
                     We have had two (2 ) previous Senate inquiries that recommended that 
us the CSS and The PSS superannuated and the ADF  
                     receive the same percentage and indexation rises as the aged 
pensioners. 
  
                    The Prime Minister ( Mr. Kevin Rudd ) in his pre- election message 
promised that if Labour was elected they would deliver a fairer  
                     indexation system, for us people making this submission.  
  
                    The percentage of variation between CSS - PSS 0 ADF pensions and 
the old age pension is scandalous, also personally having  
                    saved during my working life I do not receive any type of assistance, 
making life very difficult. 
  
                   Trusting this submission, awakes you all of the poor support that we 
superuates and ADF personal have been copping.  
  
  
                                          Your's faithfully 
  
                                            K. W. Sly 
 




